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From: William Floyd
To: Rep. Chuck Kopp
Subject: Support HB 136
Date: Monday, March 24, 2025 2:20:37 PM


Hi Chuck, I encourage you to support our bill 136 maintaining the property owners ability to
use and enjoy their property That is encroached on by the railroad track lot right away. This
would all be for non-interfering uses and not Interfere with the railroads right to modify
improve their rail lines. Thank you.
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